
March 30, 2020 
 
Hello, everyone, 
 
I hope this finds you in good health and practicing "social distancing". 
Since Union County is now under a State of Emergency until April 30, 
we will not be meeting in April neither will we be able to host the 
Candidate Forum planned for April 25th. 
 
As far as we know now the Primary Election will still be held on May 
19th. 
Since we will not be hearing from the candidates as planned, I thought 
it would be good to inform you of the contact information for the 
candidates. 
It is our individual responsibility to investigate the candidates before 
the election.  This email contains the contact information for District 8 
House Representative and I will try to get contact info for the 
candidates for 9th District  Congressional  seat this week.  I encourage 
you to contact them with any questions you may have.  As they are not 
able to get out and actively campaign I am sure they will be happy to 
speak with you. 
 
Candidates for State House District 8 are:  
 

Stan Gunter - website  stangunterforgeorgia.com Phone 706-897-
5609 Email stan@stangunterforgeorgia.com 
 
 
Steve Townsend - website steveforstaterep.org Phone 706-490-
1915 Email steve@steveforstaterep.org 

 
Dena Gooch 
Chair 
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